
Subject: Year 4 - Film Event

Dear Parent/Carer

On Wednesday 20 December we are planning to show our Year 4 pupils “The Boy in the 
Dress” (PG) film. The children have been reading the David Walliams book on which the film 
was based, and we would like to reward the children for all their hard work this term.

Please complete this form to give permission for your child to take part in this activity no 
later than Tuesday 19 December 2023.

Thank you
Year 4 Team

Email to parents 

https://forms.office.com/e/7EdLgx4KdK

